
From:  Kristina O'Neil <oneilk283@yahoo.com>

Sent time:  05/31/2020 08:08:55 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  David Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>; George Skarpelos <George@myhunc.com>; Jim Van Dusen <Jim@myhunc.com>; Mitch.ofarrell@lacity.org

Subject:  DEIR - Hollywood Center Project

Attachments:  LHHA Comments on DEIR.pdf    
 

Dear Mindy,

We hope this email finds you well.  The attached letter is from the Board of Directors representing Lake Hollywood Estates.   A
community that is located in the Hollywood Hills only a couple of miles from the proposed Hollywood Center Project site.   The
board attended and participated in the joint board meeting with Hollywood United Neighborhood Council and Planning and Land
Use Management Committee, via Zoom, on May 28, 2020.   

Joseph Mariani, Project Manager of the Hollywood Center Project, presented the attendees with an insightful look into the
development and provided some great facts and history of what we can expect.  However, in discussing the DEIR we have many
more questions and concerns that we would like to share with the City of Los Angeles.

Our community has a vast interest in this project in that Lake Hollywood Park is directly adjacent to our community and is
mentioned several times within this DEIR.  Please, send us any additional information or correspondence as this project
progresses.

We appreciate your time.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors
Lake Hollywood Homeowners Association 
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